
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The BABH 
Recipient Rights Advisory & 

Appeals Committee 

regular July meeting has been rescheduled for 
5:00 pm on 

Monday, July 15, 2024 

due to the Independence Day Holiday. 
 

This meeting will be held at the Behavioral Health Center 
in Room 225, 201 Mulholland, Bay City, MI 48708. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This notice was posted on Monday, June 24, 2024 in accordance with the Open Meeting Act, 1976, PA 267,  
MCL 15.265, as amended. Please call the Bay Arenac Behavioral Health Board Office at 989-895-2348 for additional 

information or if you have questions. 


